
 

Town of Montgomery 

Special Meeting 

Budget Committee and Selectboard 
 

Tuesday, January 2nd, 2018 

5:00 PM 

at  

Public Safety Building Conference Room 

 

 

Unapproved Minutes 
 

 

Members:   Charles “Charlie” Hancock, Scott Perry, Sue Wilson, Deanna Robitaille, 

Mark Brouillette  

Visitors: Michael Snider, Public Works Director 

 

Charlie called the meeting to order at 5:14PM 

 

1) The agenda was reviewed and no changes were made. 

 

2) Review and approval of minutes – Dec. 28th carried over 

 

3) Michael and Mark, as Road Commissioner, discussed the upcoming year’s 

projects and reviewed actual expenses from 2017 with the committee. 

Preliminary budget numbers were entered.   

 

4) The committee reviewed actual expenses and entered preliminary numbers into 

the proposed budget for Reserve Fund assessments, the Highway and Public 

Works Dept, Debt Services and social agencies. 

  

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 PM. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Deanna Robitaille 


